Please stop mink farming in Oregon. This is a reprehensible practice which is very unnecessary and terribly hard on the poor
animals causing them unneeded suffering, It is also a dangerous business as mink can contract and carry COVID-19 and mink

farms may contribute to the spread of COVID-19 in Oregon.

Mink raised in captivity may also contribute to the spread of other zoonotic diseases in Oregon. Please pass this bill and end mink
farming in Oregon,



